
Now there’s longer to offer our Applied AS/A Levels

Accreditation for our Applied AS and A Levels has been extended and there’s now a further opportunity 
to start teaching for a two-year course in September 2014 in all the subjects in which we offer these 
qualifications:

•	 Art and Design 
•	 Business 
•	 Health and Social Care 
•	 ICT 
•	 Leisure Studies
•	 Performing Arts
•	 Science
•	 Travel and Tourism

The A Level changes will apply too 
The removal of January assessments coming into effect in the next academic year for all A Levels will 
impact on these Applied A Levels. From September 2013, students will only be able to sit AS and A2 
Level exams in the summer. This will also affect those who started their AS courses in September 2012, 
for whom there will be no opportunities for AS re-sits or A2 units in January 2014.

This is the new timeline:
•	 January 2013 – the last opportunity to take an exam in January

•	 September 2013 – the last opportunity to start teaching for a two-year course with full resit 
opportunities

•	 September 2014 – the last opportunity to start teaching for a two-year course with resit 
opportunities for the first year only

•	 June 2015 – all units and certifications are available

•	 June 2016 – the date for the final series in which units and certification will be available, with no 
further re-sit opportunity.

If you have any questions about our Applied AS/A Levels, please contact us on 01223 553 998 or at 
general.qualifications@ocr.org.uk


